
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear parents and carers 

I would like to  start this week’s newsletter with a huge thank you to the staff, students and parents who 
attended Thursday nights Options Evening.  Mrs Gerald, as always organised a fantastic night, there was a real 
buzz about the school as the Year 9s were discussing and discovering the options open to them.  Walking round 
myself, it was so lovely to see the current GCSE students who had stayed behind to help and support the staff.  
They were extremely knowledgeable and spoke passionately about their subject.  I would also like to especially 
thank Cerys and Ethan, two of our Head Student Team for speaking so eloquently and articulately to a full 
Octagonal Hall—no mean feat I can tell you!  The Year 9s now have some time to think and decide upon their 
option choices before they need to complete the online form using the link provided .  If anyone needs any 
further information or support with their child's options form, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

You will see in this week’s newsletter, information relating to our SEND Gardening Project, which is being spear 
headed by Sian Siberry from our Learning Support Team.  They have been busy at work transforming the green 
space at the back of D block into a mini-allotment area.  The students have absolutely loved doing this practical 
activity and Sian is quite rightly very 
proud of the results they have 
achieved.  We are on the lookout for 
donations to add to this space, this 
might include any tools, plants, larger 
pots or tubs or other gardening 
materials that are cluttering up your 
gardens at home.  If you have any such 
items going spare or needing a new 
home, we would be especially grateful 
to receive them. 

If you have a youngster that is looking 
for their Prom outfit or you need 
something for a special occasion, 
please make a note in your diary for 
our Welland Eco Wardrobe Showcase 
Evening organised by Mrs Burgess.  
Over 200 dresses, suits, shirts, shoes 
and accessories will be on display on 
Monday 19th February 2024.  Many 
items are brand new.  All outfits will be 
available to either hire or buy at VERY 
reasonable prices.   

Have a lovely weekend everyone,         

Pete Leatherland—Principal    
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MOVIE NIGHTS 

Tickets have sold really well for our very first Movie Night tonight.  We are expecting over 100 people for the 
showing of the new Hunger Games film—The Ballad of Songbirds and Snakes. 

This is open to students, staff, parents, family and friends so do please share the details.  Tickets are available at 
an introductory price of £3.50.  We will have a number available on the door this evening. 

We have now finalised the details for our Valentines Romantic Comedy.  10 THINGS I HATE ABOUT YOU.  This is 
a PG13/12A that includes some profanity and innuendo. 

Nicki Burgess— Prom/PTA Chair 
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FUNDRAISING—PROM 2024 

Due to student demand we are 

continuing with the Hot 

Chocolate Break Bar until 

February half term. 

 

Thank you to everyone who 

supports our fundraising .  Prom 

2024 will be here before we 

know it. 

Nicki Burgess—Prom Chair 

 

RAISING FUNDS FOR COSTA RICA 

Join us in the Welland Park Academy dining hall on Wednesday 7th February 6.30 - 8.30pm for our adult only quiz and 
bingo night! Doors open at 6.30pm with the 
first round of questions starting at 6.45pm.  

Each team can have no more than 6 players 
and have an entry fee of £10 per team (cash 
payment upon entry). There are a variety of 
prizes up for grabs (including cash prizes). 
There will also be a raffle and hot/cold 
drinks available on the night. Please note 
this event is cash only.   

To register your team's place in the quiz, 
please email 

grayc@wellandparkacademy.com stating 
your team name and the number of people 
in your team.  

We look forward to seeing you there!  
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PLEASE REMEMBER TO TOP UP YOUR CHILD’S LUNCH ACCOUNT.  THIS CAN BE DONE BY 

EITHER LOGGING INTO PARENTPAY OR SENDING CASH IN WITH YOUR CHILD WHICH CAN BE 

PUT INTO THE REVALUER. 
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FUNDRAISING RAFFLE FOR PE 

The PE department are running a raffle  to raise funds to put towards student kit for the Netherlands Sports 
Tour in April 2024.  Tickets are £5 each and will be on sale between 15th January and 15th February and can be 

purchased from the front office.   

The prizes are either a signed replica Lewis Hamilton helmet in an LED lit display case from the 2017 season or a 
signed England rugby shirt from the 2019-20 season. 
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EXTRA CURICULAR TIMETABLE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXTRA CURRICULAR SPORTS FIXTURES 
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